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05/02/2021 

Dear parents and carers,  

Your child is eligible for free school meals and is attending school during the current lockdown. You 

may have more than one child attending.  

From Monday, 8th, February, 2021, you will no longer receive a voucher and your child will receive 

their free school meal in school as directed by the Government. 

If your child should be attending full time and does not attend on any day due to them not being 

well, then a packed lunch will be provided from the school for you to collect on that day if you notify 

the school that you would want school to do so.  

If you have only requested a school place for a certain number of days per week then we can 

arrange for a food parcel for you to collect at the start of the week. You will need to let us know by 

the Friday of each week the days you require for the following week.  

All families eligible for Free School Meals will still be receiving the voucher for half term via the 

Wonde system from the local authority Winter support scheme.  

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any questions or comments.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs K Peters, 

(Headteacher) 
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